
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
SIBSAGAR GIRLS’ COLLEGE

NOTICE
DATE – 17-08-2024

The final Spot Admission for Non-CUET will be open on 21st, 22nd and 23rd August, 2024.
Interested candidates may take admission within the stipulated time as per our Admission
Procedure

Fees Structures – With Practical Rs. 7480/-
Without Practical Rs. 7180/-
Fee Waver Rs. 0/-

** Documents to be submitted for Fee waiver
1. Latest income certificate or Copy of Ration Card
2. Original Marksheet of HSSLC Exam.
3. Photos of a sapling plantation.


